Senior Experience
Letter to Parents




Dear Parents or Guardians of Seniors:

This is a momentous year for your Senior.  You have learned by now that our school has set high expectations for our students.  We believe each student should have the opportunity to display his or her skills through a Senior Project.  As your student completes this Project, he/she will demonstrate the following skills: reading, writing, speaking, accessing and processing information, thinking, self-discipline, problem-solving, organization, and implementing technology.  These skills will be showcased through a four-phase process to include:

· a word-processed research paper,
· a related physical product or activity to demonstrate an aspect of the research and/or service to the community,
· a portfolio, and
· a presentation given before a review panel composed of educators and community members.  

The Senior Project topic is based on new knowledge and provides growth through a new learning experience.

The Senior Project involves parental and teacher support as well as student initiative and self-discipline.  Attached is a copy of the due dates for the Project components.  

Thank you for joining us on this exciting journey.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the school at 724.2153.

Sincerely,



Brad Preheim, Principal
Armour High School

